School Lane, Hartwell, Northampton, NN7 2HL. Telephone: 01604 862880

Stars of the Week

Today was our first Star of the Week Assembly for 2019/20 - Well done to this

week's stars!

Class 4: Amy

Class 6: Luke



Please could I remind parents and family members that we love having you at your child's Star of the Week Assembly. Please arrive for 2:40pm. You are welcome to take photos and film of your child during the assembly; focus only on your child and images you take must not be shared via social media. Pre-school siblings are more than welcome in our assembly. I ask that should they become restless, please take a break in the entrance area so the assembly can continue without interruption and you are still able to see what is happening in the hall. Many thanks for your support on this, Mrs Jamie Pardon

Applying for School Places 2020/21

That time of year has already arrived where the application site for Reception Class places and secondary school places has opened!

For Class R, the application deadline is 5pm, 15th January 2020 and for secondary schools, 5pm, 31st October 2019.

For Reception places, please go to: https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/ children-families-education/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-school-places/Pages/default.aspx

For secondary school places, please go to: https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/ councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-school-places/ Pages/default.aspx

We will be holding 3 scheduled tours for prospective parents for Class R 2020:

- 11:00am Tuesday 1st October;
- 9:45am Friday 8th November;
- 1:30pm Wednesday 13th November

We have provided a range of days and times in the hope to suit differing availability, however should these dates not be suitable, please contact us and we will do our best to accommodate your needs.

To book onto a tour either call Mrs Morley on 01604 862880 or send her an email at sadmin@hartwell.northants.sch.uk

The Friends of Hartwell Primary School (FOHPS) are holding their AGM on 23rd September at 6:30pm. All are welcome. The team are always looking for new members and helpers, who can lend a hand at an event or two!



Safeguarding Information: This month the DfE released 'Keeping Children Safe in Education, 2019'. All the team have now been trained on this legislation. The following website is a source of useful online safety guidance for parents: https://